
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, October 7, 2021 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Cheeseburger  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  

 

 

1. Are you looking for a quiet place to complete your homework, work on projects with 

friends, or receive additional support? We invite you to ACES. ACES stands 

for Academic Center for Educational Success. ACES is located in the library Mondays, 

Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays after school until 4pm.  

 

2. If you are interested in trying out for boys’ basketball make sure that you sign up for 

tryouts during P.E. class with Mr. Pontrelli.   

The 7th grade tryouts will start on Tuesday October 19 from 3:25 P.M. to 5: 25 

P.M.  Those that make the first cut will have day two of tryouts on Thursday October 21st 

in the main gym again from 3: 25: to 5:15 P.M  

The 8th grade tryouts will start on Monday October 25 from 3:25 P.M. to 5: 25 

P.M.  Those that make the first cut will have day two of tryouts on Tuesday October 26th 

in the main gym again from 3: 25: to 5: 15P.M  

You will need to coordinate for a ride home as there is no bus transportation to take you 

home. You also have to have a valid sports physical for this academic year on file in 

order to tryout or have your parents sing the waiver form for you to be able to attend try 

outs.  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Alvarez or Mr. Pontrelli  

 

3. Underwater Robotics Applications are due tomorrow the 8th to Miss Solano in room 

113.  Please reach out to Miss Solano or Mrs. Kowynia with any questions.   

 

4. Attention Choir! If you need copies of the A and B morning bus route schedules they will 

be available in the front office! 

 

5. Attention students interested in trying out for cheerleading!  Cheer camps are coming up 

on Monday, October 18th and Tuesday, October 19th.  Camp will start right after school in 

the small gym and run until 5:00 pm.  There will NOT be a bus at 5:00, so please arrange 

for transportation home.  Attendance at camp is mandatory if you plan to try out.  At 

camp you will learn the tryout cheer and get more information regarding tryouts, which 

will be held on Thursday, October 21st.  Please visit the Gurrie Athletics Google 

Classroom page to complete the camp sign up form before Monday, October 18th.  If you 

have any questions, see Mrs. Ray for more info.   
 

6. Attention students interested in joining the Gurrie Activity Council.  Our first meeting 

will be held today after school in Mr. Sullivan’s room, room 201.   We will be discussing 

plans for Red Ribbon Week and Project Linus.  Please see Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan 

if you have any questions or cannot attend the meeting. 



7. Attention Adventurers!!! 

Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school on Friday until 4 p.m. in Room 112.  New 

members are always welcome to join. Remember to bring your character sheets from our 

last meeting!  Please see Mr. Walsen or Dr. McGovern with any questions.  See everyone 

Friday! 
 

 


